
From: brianmills  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 8:08 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: May 27 meeting Submission 
 
  
I support paid parking at Lake Wilcox Park. These revenue will help with the overrun on the silly and 
dangerous boardwalk installed. Also greater signage and enforcement on the road will be needed as 
the parking on the street. I am surprized nobody got hit my a car this week with the number of cars 
parked on North lake, the trespassers on the not open expanded parkette and the speeding that 
many use this east west joining street /n Yonge and Bayview. 
 
Brian Mills 
6 Wildwood Avenue 
 
  
 

 


